
  

 

  
 

Reclassification of Iceland FAQ - Update 

22 August 2022 

Further to the FTSE Equity Country Classification March 2022 Interim Update published on 01 April 
2022 that confirmed the reclassification of Iceland from Frontier to Secondary Emerging market status, 

FTSE Russell announces that the reclassification of Iceland will be implemented in three equal tranches 
commencing in conjunction with the FTSE Global Equity Index Series (GEIS) semi-annual review in 

September 2022.  
 
An updated version of the Iceland FAQ (updates to questions 2 and 9) is available via the following link: 
Reclassification of Iceland to Secondary Emerging Market Status  
 

An updated version of the forthcoming FTSE Equity Country Classification Changes is available via the 
following link: FTSE Equity Country Classification Roadmap 
   
    

 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

Australia +1800 653 680 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 
Japan +81 3 6441 1440 

London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 

New York +1866 551 0617 

  

 

Alternatively please visit our website at www.ftserussell.com 
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